
Sent by email; planning@nelincs.gov.uk 

24th April 2025 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Reference - DM/0770/23/FUL; Partial demolition of existing police station, conversion of police 
station to create 10 apartments, erection of 11 dwellings with parking, landscaping and other 
associated works 

Following the letter you have received from Humberside Police, informing you that they have accepted 
an offer for the sale of 45-47 Cleethorpes Police Station, Princes Road Cleethorpes, DN35 8AW subject 
to planning approval.  The planning application was submitted on 16th August 2023 for a developer to 
undertake works referenced above, but there has been a number of issues arising that continue to stall 
the process to grant the planning permission to proceed with the sale.  

As you know, Humberside Police have asked to call for the planning application to be reviewed in person 
before the planning committee to enable open discussion and establish a suitable way forward, and I, as 
the Humberside Police and Crime Commissioner and holder of this estate, fully support this review to 
take place before the planning committee in the hope to resolve this. 

I await your response. 

Yours Sincerely  

Jonathan Evison 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
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